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Docket Items 5 and 6
 
I am a neighbor at 12i5 Prince Street and share the alley behind 1221 Prince. I concur with staff
report and recommend approval of the project. The design, materials, scope and scale of the
proposed project are compatible with the homes in the area. I plan on attending the Zoom session
but do not need to speak unless there are questions or opposition to the proposal.
 
 
MARK S. FELDHEIM
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This e-mail communication (including any attachments) may contain confidential information intended solely for the
use of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient, you should immediately stop reading this
message and delete it from your system. Any unauthorized reading, distribution, copying or other use of this
communication (or its attachments) is strictly prohibited. The information or materials presented herein by JMW
Settlements, LLC and its affiliates and subsidiaries (“JMW”) are provided solely for informational purposes as a
convenience to agents, brokers and customers of JMW.  Neither JMW nor its professionals are licensed to sell
variable or securities products, nor do we provide legal, tax, accounting or investment advice. Please consult your
legal, financial and tax advisors for specific recommendations or comments regarding this material as individual
circumstances may vary.
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